Dear Senior Band Parent,

The Neil Boyer Band Festival will be held on Saturday, September 23, 2017 at Maloney
Stadium. Traditionally, this is a time for parents to pay tribute to their students in the show
program.

The Boosters are providing you the opportunity to offer a free tribute to your student in the
program. You may include one or more photos along with a personal message; see sample
page below. You do not need to lay out the page, just send the photo(s) you would like to be
included along with your message. ‘

Please email your photos and message to secretary@phillipsburgband.com no later than
Monday, August 28th, along with your child’s name and “senior page” in the subject line. If you
do not have email capability, please send the information into the school in an envelope
marked “Band Boosters Senior Page-Cheryl Weger” and put it in the “Booster Bin” in Mr.
Fleming’s office.

Due to time constraints, late submissions cannot be guaranteed to be included in the program.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Cheryl Weger at secretary@phillipsburgband.com
or 908/763-4529.

Thank you,
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